
                                          

 

Our first event of 2024 was our annual Gateway GTO Pizza Party on Sunday, January 
14th. 

This was our third year for the event at our new venue at Crusoe’s in South County.  We 
were initially concerned about the possibility of snow as the weekend approached, but in the end 
it was extreme cold that had me worried.  I was afraid that we may not have enough folks to eat 
the 14 pizza’s we had pre-ordered for the event.   

As it turns out I was wrong!  We had a huge turnout and filled the room.  We actually 
had to order additional pizzas to make sure nobody went home hungry.   

The restaurant had the event well staffed this year and ordering the pizza’s ahead of time 
meant a lot less time waiting for the pizzas to come out, so we will plan to repeat that for next 
year. 

Will was busy with lots of folks renewing their Gateway GTO membership and we got to 
see some members that are not often able to make our normal monthly meetings at Gingham’s.   

The event also allowed me an opportunity to debut our new 40th Anniversary Gateway 
GTO stickers. 

Thanks to everyone for coming! 
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